







Goof morning Hon. Drought is threatening in our part of the Sandveld. The Tsodilo issue all that is needed is to engage the chairman of the company in a virtual. He is crying frustration and helplesness. Can you find time this monday. I think the matter is beyond your officials. At the moment we cant raise money because the licence issue is pending and the shareholders feel done down.

I will call MDCB on Monday to get the latest and take it from there. Obviously the expunge issue is major and I need all the advice, including that of my Principals. All of us need this to progress but we must tread carefully. There is so much noise around these heritage areas and we must be alive to that.

08:55

Hon Lefhoko Moagi

I will call MDCB on Monday to get the latest and take it from there. Obviously the expunge issue is major and I need all the advice, including that of ...

Thats a fair response Hon Minester. I will relay it to the chairman of the company. His view is that dialogue between the minestry and the company might help find a mutually acceptable solution. The matter will now require attention from your office. Ultimately both sides can only count on your wise leadership to end the empasse around the issue.

Please assure the Chairman that I am 100%









